
 
   RETIREES 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

UPCOMING LUNCHEON MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT  
THURSDAY, JUNE 13TH, 2024 

 
 
Dear PEF Retirees Chapter 10 & 11 Member, 
 
We are inviting you to join us for a Membership Meeting/Luncheon to be held on Thursday, June 13th, 
2024, from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  At the meeting we will share updates about our chapter’s work, 
member updates and other valuable information.  The meeting space can only hold up to seventy-five 
members. Unfortunately, we cannot accept reservations from guests at this time.   
 

The meeting will be held at the PEF OFFICE,  
100 William Street, 17th Floor, New York, New York 10038 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindly RSVP to Pam Skeete at the PEF Office at 212-227-3132.  Reservations will be limited to the first 
seventy-five members who call.  Reservations must be received by Friday, June 7th. 
 
Sincerely 
 
PEF Retirees Chapter 10 & 11 Officers 

Patricia Baker, President 

Marcia Schumann, 1st Vice President 

Teresa M Snyder, 2nd Vice President 

Annella Johnson, Treasurer 

Joy Fletcher, Secretary 

Executive Board Members:  Maria Arias, Marion Fox, Larry Parker, Cynthia Saunders-Perry, Paula Pickett 

Lunch will be served from 11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
(Vegetarian/Kosher meal by request only). 

 
  There will be no charge for PEF Retiree members. 

 
 

NEW YORK STATE PEF RETIREES 
CHAPTER 10-11, AFL-CIO 

NEW YORK WORKS BECAUSE WE DID! 
NYS PEF Retirees Chapter 10 & 11 

100 William Street, 17th Floor 

New York, NY 10038 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


